
SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2016

Dear Clients, Family and Carers,

The Sponsored walk is going to take place on Saturday 4th June 10am meet at Hampton Ferry. If you would like 
a sponsor form and haven’t received one please let me know. You are welcome to bring family, friends and pets
with you.

We are taking our Candylove stall to St Richards School, Evesham on Saturday 18th June 2 – 4pm if anyone 
would like to volunteer to help I would be extremely grateful.

Vicky and her family have once again kindly invited Working World to their home for a barbeque on Thursday 
23rd June at 6.30.Their address is: Gravel House, Church Street, Offenham, Nr Evesham. Tel no. 01386 41672 

On Thursday 7th July . We will have a trip down the river Avon and return to have a buffet supper at Hampton 
Ferry.  Boat leaves at 6.30pm and the evening will finish at 9pm. Cost £5 per person.

On 14th July we have once again been invited by Martin Fernihough to have a picnic in his wood at Rous Lench, 
he will give us a tour of the wood in his safari jeep. We aim to be there 11am – 2pm and all clients are welcome
to attend. Transport will be provided from our base.

Summer Residential Monday 25th July – Friday 29th July 2016.  Once again we are planning our residential in 
July and clients have voted again to return South on the M5 to sunny Unity Farm in Brean, Somerset. We are as 
usual looking forward to a very busy time with many activities planned to suit the needs of everyone, including 
swimming, days out to Weston and Burnham on Sea and of course our much loved nights out at the Somerset 
hot spot the "Beachcomber Inn".

The cost of this year’s residential will be the same as last year £295.00,  this will include all transport, meals 
and trips out during the week. Clients will only need spending money for ice creams, drinks out and for gifts to 
take home etc.  Again due to the hard work put in by you the clients the trip away can be subsidised by the 
client fund to the sum of £45.00 per person therefore the holiday cost to you will be £250.00

If you would like to attend the residential please fill in and return the slip with a deposit of £50.00 or full 
payment of £250.00 if you prefer.

Working World close for Summer Thursday 21st July and reopen Monday 5th September 2016.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Kind Regards Helen



Summer Newsletter 2016

Name: 

I would/not like to attend the sponsored walk on Saturday 4th June 

I would /not like to volunteer to help at St Richard School on Saturday 18th June

I would/not like to attend Vicky’s and her family’s BBQ on Thursday 25th June

I would/not like to attend the River Avon boat trip on Thursday Thursday 7th July
I enclose £5

I would /not like to attend the trip to Martin Fernihough’s Wood on Thursday 14 th July

I would/not like to attend the Summer Residential on Monday 25th July – Friday 29th July

I enclose  £50 deposit / £250 full payment
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